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introduces multiple new features and enhancements to improve development experience. Advanced Oracle PL/SQL Developer's
Guide, Second Edition is a handy technical reference for seasoned professionals in the database development space. This
book starts with a refresher of fundamental concepts of PL/SQL, such as anonymous block, subprograms, and exceptions,
and prepares you for the upcoming advanced concepts. The next chapter introduces you to the new features of Oracle
Database 12c, not limited to PL/SQL. In this chapter, you will understand some of the most talked about features such
as Multitenant and Database In-Memory. Moving forward, each chapter introduces advanced concepts with the help of
demonstrations, and provides you with the latest update from Oracle Database 12c context. This helps you to visualize
the pre- and post-applications of a feature over the database releases. By the end of this book, you will have become
an expert in PL/SQL programming and will be able to implement advanced concepts of PL/SQL for efficient management of
Oracle Database. Style and approach The book follows the structure of the Oracle Certification examination but doesn't
restrict itself to the exam objectives. Advanced concepts have been explained in an easy-to-understand style, supported
with feature demonstrations and case illustrations.
Oracle Business Intelligence Discoverer 11g Handbook Michael Armstrong-Smith 2013-11-05 Master Oracle Business
Intelligence Discoverer 11g Provide secure, immediate access to critical business information from relational and
multidimensional data sources across your organization. Oracle Business Intelligence Discoverer 11g Handbook shows you
how to optimize this intuitive ad hoc query, reporting, analysis, and web publishing tool for maximum performance.
Real-world examples illustrate the powerful analysis, security, and reporting capabilities. Enable business users at
all levels to make faster, more-informed decisions with help from this Oracle Press guide. Configure and manage Oracle
Business Intelligence Discoverer 11g Run functional queries using the Workbook Wizard Add sorts, calculations,
percentages, totals, and parameters using Oracle Business Intelligence Discoverer Plus Format queries into wellorganized reports with graphs, tables, titles, headers, and footers Perform data analysis--statistical, classification,
deviation, trend, and aging Use Oracle Business Intelligence Discoverer Viewer 11g to analyze, format, export, e-mail,
and print reports Manage integration with Oracle WebLogic Server Refine existing queries using interactive pivoting,
drilling, and hyper-drilling Build effective conditions and refine parameters, calculations, sorting, and percentages
Manage access and sharing rights, scheduling privileges, and user preferences Build an end user layer and a business
area using Oracle Business Intelligence Discoverer Administrator Use Oracle Enterprise Manager's Fusion Middleware
Control feature to manage Oracle Business Intelligence Discoverer settings and preferences Implement powerful analytic
functions using templates
Oracle Business Intelligence 11g Developers Guide Mark Rittman 2012-09-18 Master Oracle Business Intelligence 11g
Reports and Dashboards Deliver meaningful business information to users anytime, anywhere, on any device, using Oracle
Business Intelligence 11g. Written by Oracle ACE Director Mark Rittman, Oracle Business Intelligence 11g Developers
Guide fully covers the latest BI report design and distribution techniques. Find out how to execute effective queries,
build accurate models, use scorecards and KPIs, create dynamic reports, set up dashboards, and publish to smartphones
and wireless devices. This Oracle Press guide contains comprehensive details on Oracle Exalytics In-Memory Machine, the
best-in-class, preintegrated BI platform. Install or upgrade to Oracle Business Intelligence 11g Develop and manage
custom Oracle Business Intelligence repositories Access relational, file, and multidimensional data sources Design
print-quality reports with Oracle Business Intelligence Publisher Create web-enabled analyses, dashboards, and
visualizations Integrate with other applications using Oracle Business Intelligence 11g Action Framework Employ
authentication, authorization, and row-level security Configure and deploy Oracle Exalytics In-Memory Machine
Oracle Data Guard 11g Handbook Larry Carpenter 2009-07-22 Master Oracle Data Guard 11g Provide superior data
protection, availability, and disaster recovery using the tested techniques in this Oracle Press guide. Cowritten by a
team of Oracle experts, Oracle Data Guard 11g Handbook provides a sound architectural foundation along with best
practices for configuration, monitoring, maintenance, and troubleshooting. You will get full details on implementing
deployment architectures to address requirements that extend beyond disaster recovery. This invaluable resource also
includes a complete set of monitoring scripts available for download. Develop a disaster recovery plan for your Oracle
database to meet your organization's requirements Configure and deploy Oracle Data Guard for your environment Tune and
troubleshoot your physical and logical standby databases Implement the Oracle Data Guard Broker management framework
Integrate with Oracle Grid Control Monitor your Oracle Data Guard environment Enable read-only services and disaster
recovery with Oracle Active Data Guard Configure seamless database and application failover Minimize planned downtime
using Oracle Data Guard switchover Handle backup and recovery with Oracle Recovery Manager
Oracle Advanced PL/SQL Developer Professional Guide Saurabh K. Gupta 2012-01-01 This book is packed with real world
examples that cover all the advanced features of PL/SQL. In turn, each major certification topic is covered in a
separate chapter that makes understanding concepts easier. At the end of each chapter, you will find plenty of practice
questions to strengthen and test your learning.If you are a PL/SQL developer looking for deeper insight and a move from
mid-level programmer to professional database developer, then this is the best guide for you. This book is also an
ideal guide for all the Associate level PL/SQL programmers who are preparing for the Professional 1Z0-146
certification. This book assumes you have prior knowledge of PL/SQL programming.
Oracle Fusion Middleware 11g Architecture and Management Reza Shafii 2011-06-22 Master All Aspects of Oracle Fusion
Middleware Management Govern a unified platform for agile, intelligent business applications using the detailed
information contained in this Oracle Press book. Oracle Fusion Middleware 11g Architecture and Management explains the
entire suite of Oracle Fusion Middleware components and lays out core use cases, best practices, and step-by-step
administrative instructions. Discover how to provision servers and clusters, configure Web services, manage portals,

Oracle Essentials Rick Greenwald 2007-11-01 Oracle is an enormous system, with myriad technologies, options, and
releases. Most users--even experienced developers and database administrators--find it difficult to get a handle on the
full scope of the Oracle database. And, as each new Oracle version is released, users find themselves under increasing
pressure to learn about a whole range of new technologies. The latest challenge is Oracle Database 11g. This book
distills an enormous amount of information about Oracle into a compact, easy-to-read volume filled with focused text,
illustrations, and helpful hints. It contains chapters on: Oracle products, options, data structures, and overall
architecture for Oracle Database 11g, as well as earlier releases (Oracle Database 10g, Oracle9i, and Oracle8i)
Installing, running, managing, monitoring, networking, and tuning Oracle, including Enterprise Manager (EM) and
Oracle's self-tuning and management capabilities; and using Oracle security, auditing, and compliance (a new chapter in
this edition) Multiuser concurrency, data warehouses, distributed databases, online transaction processing (OLTP), high
availability, and hardware architectures (e.g., SMP, clusters, NUMA, and grid computing) Features beyond the Oracle
database: Oracle Application Express, Fusion Middleware (including Oracle Application Server), and database SOA support
as a Web services provider The latest Oracle Database 11g features: query result set caching, Automatic Memory
Management, the Real Application Testing, Advanced Compression, Total Recall, and Active Data Guard Option Options,
changes to the OLAP Option (transparently accessed and managed as materialized views), the Flashback transaction
command, transparent data encryption, the Support Workbench (and diagnosability infrastructure), and partitioning
enhancements (including interval and new composite types) For new Oracle users, DBAs, developers, and managers, Oracle
Essentials provides an invaluable, all-in-one introduction to the full range of Oracle features and technologies,
including the just-released Oracle Database 11g features. But even if you already have a library full of Oracle
documentation, you'll find that this compact book is the one you turn to, again and again, as your one-stop, truly
essential reference. "Oracle Essentials gives a clear explanation of the key database concepts and architecture
underlying the Oracle database. It's a great reference for anyone doing development or management of Oracle databases."
--Andrew Mendelsohn, Senior Vice President, Database Server Technologies, Oracle Corporation
Oracle Business Intelligence Yuli Vailiev 2010-10-12 A fast track guide to uncovering the analytical power of Oracle
Business Intelligence: Analytic SQL, Oracle Discoverer, Oracle Reports, and Oracle Warehouse Builder with this book and
eBook.
Oracle BI 11g Sideris Courseware Corp 2012 This textbook offers an exhaustive, step-by-step guide through the powerful
features of the Oracle Business Intelligence (BI) product suite. One will learn the concepts, methods and techniques
for building sophisticated data analytic modules. Analytic results are then organized into interactive dashboards. A
solid foundation is laid for one to progress onto the latest and most advanced data analytic capabilities. The
following specific topics are included in this guide book: Background discussion of data warehousing, business
intelligence (BI) and data analytics presented in a form that business professionals can readily understand; Background
concepts regarding logical data models, star schema and snowflake schema warehouse models; How to build analytical
models using fact tables, dimensions, dimension hierarchies, cubes, measures and other multidimensional data model
objects; Use interactive Dashboards to analyze data, uncover trends and make strategic business decisions; Export BI
results to productivity software such as Microsoft Office or other external systems; Design customized Dashboards to
reflect an individual's role, perspective or business interest; Creating data analyses and dynamically interact with
results produced from Oracle BI; Format analyses using sorts, filters and prompts; Format column output, subtotaling,
customization of column properties and transforming column data using formulas; Create results with compound layouts,
including views such as tabular, chart, pivot table, gauge and others; Manage content, permissions and access within
the Presentation Catalog. This textbook includes dozens of learning exercises, with detailed point-and-click solutions
also provided.
Advanced Oracle PL/SQL Developer's Guide Saurabh K. Gupta 2016-02-15 Master the advanced concepts of PL/SQL for
professional-level certification and learn the new capabilities of Oracle Database 12c About This Book Learn advanced
application development features of Oracle Database 12c and prepare for the 1Z0-146 examination Build robust and secure
applications in Oracle PL/SQL using the best practices Packed with feature demonstrations and illustrations that will
help you learn and understand the enhanced capabilities of Oracle Database 12c Who This Book Is For This book is for
Oracle developers responsible for database management. Readers are expected to have basic knowledge of Oracle Database
and the fundamentals of PL/SQL programming. Certification aspirants can use this book to prepare for 1Z0-146
examination in order to be an Oracle Certified Professional in Advanced PL/SQL. What You Will Learn Learn and
understand the key SQL and PL/SQL features of Oracle Database 12c Understand the new Multitenant architecture and
Database In-Memory option of Oracle Database 12c Know more about the advanced concepts of the Oracle PL/SQL language
such as external procedures, securing data using Virtual Private Database (VPD), SecureFiles, and PL/SQL code tracing
and profiling Implement Virtual Private Databases to prevent unauthorized data access Trace, analyze, profile, and
debug PL/SQL code while developing database applications Integrate the new application development features of Oracle
Database 12c with the current concepts Discover techniques to analyze and maintain PL/SQL code Get acquainted with the
best practices of writing PL/SQL code and develop secure applications In Detail Oracle Database is one of the most
popular databases and allows users to make efficient use of their resources and to enhance service levels while
reducing the IT costs incurred. Oracle Database is sometimes compared with Microsoft SQL Server, however, Oracle
Database clearly supersedes SQL server in terms of high availability and addressing planned and unplanned downtime.
Oracle PL/SQL provides a rich platform for application developers to code and build scalable database applications and
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and optimize the performance of the full stack of Oracle Fusion Middleware components. Monitoring, diagnosing, and
security are also covered in this definitive resource. Understand key architectural concepts behind Oracle Fusion
Middleware 11g Create and deploy Oracle WebLogic Server domains and clusters Set up and manage applications built using
Oracle Application Development Framework Maximize the value of your Oracle SOA Suite environments Manage portals and
Enterprise 2.0 services from Oracle WebCenter Secure deployments with Oracle Platform Security Services and Oracle
Identity Management Understand Oracle Exalogic and Oracle Virtual Assembly Builder
Oracle 11G: With Pl/Sql Approach Technologies Cadcim 2010-09
Oracle 12c: SQL Joan Casteel 2015-09-08 Introduce the latest version of the fundamental SQL language used in all
relational databases today with Casteel’s ORACLE 12C: SQL, 3E. Much more than a study guide, this edition helps those
who have only a basic knowledge of databases master the latest SQL and Oracle concepts and techniques. Learners gain a
strong understanding of how to use Oracle 12c SQL most effectively as they prepare for the first exam in the Oracle
Database Administrator or Oracle Developer Certification Exam paths. This edition initially focuses on creating
database objects, including tables, constraints, indexes, sequences, and more. The author then explores data query
techniques, such as row filtering, joins, single-row functions, aggregate functions, subqueries, and views, as well as
advanced query topics. ORACLE 12C: SQL, 3E introduces the latest features and enhancements in 12c, from enhanced data
types and invisible columns to new CROSS and OUTER APPLY methods for joins. To help readers transition to further
studies, appendixes introduce SQL tuning, compare Oracle's SQL syntax with other databases, and overview Oracle
connection interface tools: SQL Developer and SQL Plus. Readers can trust ORACLE 12C: SQL, 3E to provide the knowledge
for Oracle certification testing and the solid foundation for pursuing a career as a successful database administrator
or developer. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Oracle Business Intelligence 11g R1 Cookbook Cuneyt Yilmaz 2013 Providing simple solutions, useful techniques and best
practices to ensure that your business is intelligent as it can possibly be, this book is a must buy for anyone that
works with Oracle BI.If you are a business analyst, BI administrator or developer working with Oracle Business
Intelligence 11g R1 then this book is exactly what you have been looking for. Hands on practical examples, real world
solutions and best practices make this book an essential guide for Oracle BI. Clear a space on your desk as you won't
want this handy reference to be too far away.
Dynamic Oracle Performance Analytics Roger Cornejo 2018-12-06 Use an innovative approach that relies on big data and
advanced analytical techniques to analyze and improve Oracle Database performance. The approach used in this book
represents a step-change paradigm shift away from traditional methods. Instead of relying on a few hand-picked,
favorite metrics, or wading through multiple specialized tables of information such as those found in an automatic
workload repository (AWR) report, you will draw on all available data, applying big data methods and analytical
techniques to help the performance tuner draw impactful, focused performance improvement conclusions. This book briefly
reviews past and present practices, along with available tools, to help you recognize areas where improvements can be
made. The book then guides you through a step-by-step method that can be used to take advantage of all available
metrics to identify problem areas and work toward improving them. The method presented simplifies the tuning process
and solves the problem of metric overload. You will learn how to: collect and normalize data, generate deltas that are
useful in performing statistical analysis, create and use a taxonomy to enhance your understanding of problem
performance areas in your database and its applications, and create a root cause analysis report that enables
understanding of a specific performance problem and its likely solutions. What You'll LearnCollect and prepare metrics
for analysis from a wide array of sources Apply statistical techniques to select relevant metrics Create a taxonomy to
provide additional insight into problem areas Provide a metrics-based root cause analysis regarding the performance
issue Generate an actionable tuning plan prioritized according to problem areas Monitor performance using databasespecific normal ranges Who This Book Is For Professional tuners: responsible for maintaining the efficient operation
of large-scale databases who wish to focus on analysis, who want to expand their repertoire to include a big data
methodology and use metrics without being overwhelmed, who desire to provide accurate root cause analysis and avoid the
cyclical fix-test cycles that are inevitable when speculation is used
Oracle Business Process Management Suite 11g Handbook Manoj Das 2011-09-28 Master Oracle Business Process Management
Suite 11g Written by Oracle business process management experts, Oracle Business Process Management Suite 11g Handbook
is a balanced combination of essential BPM concepts, best practices, and a detailed treatment of all the powerful
features and functionalities of Oracle BPM Suite 11g. The book explains how to plan, develop, and deploy process-based
business applications and enable enterprise-wide continuous process improvement. Implement successful BPM projects with
help from this Oracle Press guide. Understand the architecture and functionalities of Oracle BPM Suite 11g Master BPMN
2.0 for business process modeling and implementation Address agility, business control, and transparency requirements
with Oracle Business Rules 11g Develop rich interfaces with Oracle Application Development Framework (Oracle ADF) Work
with the human task component of Oracle BPM 11g Plan a BPM initiative using the Oracle roadmap approach Apply the
Oracle process engineering method to identify, select, define, and refine appropriate processes Implement a business
process application using proven technical design and project delivery strategies
Oracle BI Publisher 11g Daniela Bozdoc 2011-11-07 This is a practical guide with step-by step instructions for
enhancing your application of Oracle BI Publisher 11g for enterprise reporting. If you are an Oracle BI Publisher 11g
end user, be it a report developer, business analyst or consultant, this book is for you. You should have good
knowledge of general reporting practices and XML/XSL programming, though experience of using BI/XML publisher is not
essential.
Data Visualization for Oracle Business Intelligence 11g Dan Vlamis 2015-02-13 The only Oracle Press guide to creating
effective visual presentations of business intelligence data quickly and easily Data Visualization for Oracle Business
Intelligence 11g reveals the best practices for creating graphs, tables, maps, and other methodologies for presenting
data-driven insights using one of the most common business intelligence front-end systems in the world, Oracle Business
Intelligence 11g. This information-rich guide offers clear instructions for building top-quality dashboards, analyses,
and visualizations from real-world implementers and respected data visualization experts. You’ll learn everything from
improving the readability of your tables to implementing the latest Advanced Trellis Chart features and from adding
native map views of BI data to designing optimal dashboard layout strategies. You’ll see how to produce accurate,
compelling, and professional graphics that will immediately enhance corporate decision making. Shows proven steps for
extracting maximum impact from native features that are little known to the majority of BI users Covers dashboard
strategy, including layout, design, navigation, master detail linking, action links, and prompts Addresses how to
extend Oracle Business Intelligence 11g with advanced languages and visualization systems such as JavaScript-based D3
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and JQuery, R, and Oracle Application Development Framework Includes an associated web gallery showcasing the colors
and graphics that render best digitally
Oracle Data Warehousing and Business Intelligence Solutions Robert Stackowiak 2007-01-06 Up-to-date, comprehensive
coverage of the Oracle database and business intelligence tools Written by a team of Oracle insiders, this
authoritative book provides you with the most current coverage of the Oracle data warehousing platform as well as the
full suite of business intelligence tools. You'll learn how to leverage Oracle features and how those features can be
used to provide solutions to a variety of needs and demands. Plus, you'll get valuable tips and insight based on the
authors' real-world experiences and their own implementations. Avoid many common pitfalls while learning best practices
for: Leveraging Oracle technologies to design, build, and manage data warehouses Integrating specific database and
business intelligence solutions from other vendors Using the new suite of Oracle business intelligence tools to analyze
data for marketing, sales, and more Handling typical data warehouse performance challenges Uncovering initiatives by
your business community, security business sponsorship, project staffing, and managing risk
Oracle Service Bus 11g Development Cookbook Guido Schmutz 2012-01-24 This cookbook is full of immediately useable
recipes showing you how to develop service and message-oriented (integration) applications on the Oracle Service Bus.
In addition to its cookbook style, which ensures the solutions are presented in a clear step-by-step manner, the
explanations go into great detail, which makes it good learning material for everyone who has experience in OSB and
wants to improve. Most of the recipes are designed in such a way that each recipe is presented as a separate,
standalone entity and reading of prior recipes is not required. The finished solution of each recipe is also made
available electronically. If you are an intermediate SOA developer who is using Oracle Service Bus to develop service
and message-orientated applications on the Oracle Service Bus, then this book is for you. This book assumes that you
have a working knowledge of fundamental SOA concepts and Oracle Service Bus.
Oracle Fusion Applications Development and Extensibility Handbook Vladimir Ajvaz 2014-01-03 Master Oracle Fusion
Applications Design and Personalization Deliver highly adaptable business applications that bolster productivity and
drive informed decision-making. Oracle Fusion Applications Development and Extensibility Handbook contains best
practices, real-world case studies, and technical deep dives. Discover how to manage design- and run-time
customizations, extend existing UIs and build new ones, secure your applications, and integrate with other systems.
This Oracle Press guide offers complete coverage of the latest cloud and SOA-based features. Explore Oracle Fusion
Applications components and architecture Plan, develop, debug, and deploy customizations Extend out-of-the-box
functionality with Oracle JDeveloper Modify web applications using Oracle Composer Incorporate Oracle SOA Suite 11g
composites Validate code through sandboxes and test environments Secure data using authorization, authentication, and
encryption Design and distribute personalized BI reports Automate jobs with Oracle Enterprise Scheduler Change
appearance and branding of your applications with the Oracle ADF Skin Editor Extend and customize CRM with Application
Composer
Oracle SOA Suite 12c Administrator's Guide Arun Pareek 2015-11-27 A guide to everything an Oracle SOA Suite 12c
administrator needs to hit the ground running About This Book Understand core administrative tasks such as deployments,
purging, startup and shutdown, configuration, and backup and recovery Manage, monitor, and troubleshoot SOA composites
and OSB services Follow step-by-step instructions to easily and quickly install a highly available two-node cluster Who
This Book Is For With topic areas ranging from the simple to the complex, this book is intended for novice, mid-level,
and experienced administrators of the Oracle SOA Suite 12c platform as well as Oracle WebLogic Server and Oracle
Database administrators interested in diving into the product. What You Will Learn Navigate Oracle Enterprise Manager
Fusion Middleware Control Monitor and manage the Oracle SOA Suite 12 c infrastructure Deploy and promote code Monitor
and manage services Configure and administer the environment Manage the dehydration store and enterprise scheduler
service Troubleshoot Oracle SOA Suite 12c infrastructure Set up backups, recovery, and high availability In Detail
Oracle SOA Suite 12 c is the most comprehensive and integrated infrastructure on the market today that is used for
building applications based on service-oriented architecture. With the vast number of features and capabilities that
Oracle SOA Suite 12c has to offer comes numerous complexities and challenges for administration. Oracle SOA Suite 12c
Administrator's Guide covers all the core areas of administration needed for you to effectively manage and monitor the
Oracle SOA Suite environment and its transactions, from deployments, to monitoring, to performance tuning, and much,
much more. Manage, monitor, and troubleshoot SOA composites and OSB services from a single product set. Understand core
administrative activities such as deployments, purging, startup and shutdown, configuration, backup, and recovery. Also
learn about new features such as Oracle Enterprise Scheduler, lazy loading, work manager groups, high availability, and
more. Style and approach Presented in a reference guide format where chapters can be read in any sequence, this book
explains the core concepts while providing real-world implementation specifics, detailing the what, why, and how of all
the administration-related activities that involve Oracle SOA Suite 12c. We take a step-by-step approach and offers
tips, instructions, and examples that you can easily follow and execute.
Oracle Data Integrator 11g Cookbook Christophe Dupupet 2013-05-15 Written as a practical Cookbook, the recipes in this
essential guide will help you make the most out of Oracle Data Integrator 11g.This book is meant for people who already
possess a basic understanding of Oracle Data Integrator and want to take it to the next level by learning how to better
leverage advanced ODI features and functionality as they continue to develop and manage their data integration
projects.
Oracle Case Management Solutions Leon Smiers 2015-10-28 Organizations increasingly need to deal with unstructured
processes that traditional business process management (BPM) suites are not designed to deal with. High-risk, yet highvalue, loan origination or credit approvals, police investigations, and healthcare patient treatment are just a few
examples of areas where a level of uncertainty makes outc
Business Intelligence Cookbook John Heaton 2012-07-17 Over 80 quick and advanced recipes that focus on real world
techniques and solutions to manage, design, and build data warehouse and business intelligence projects with this book
and ebook.
Oracle Exalytics Revealed Mark Rittman 2012-10-05 An in-depth Oracle Press guide to Oracle Exalytics In-Memory Machine
Written by Oracle ACE Director Mark Rittman, this e-book offers comprehensive coverage of Oracle Exalytics In-Memory
Machine, the best-in-class, preintegrated BI platform. After an overview of the product and its capabilities, you’ll
get complete details on installation, configuration, administration, maintenance, and creation of the in-memory
adaptive data mart that powers the “speed-of-thought” dashboards. Expert tips for integrating with both Oracle and nonOracle enterprise data sources are included. Enable your organization to analyze large amounts of data via rich, visual
dashboards using Oracle Exalytics In-Memory Machine and this Oracle Press guide.
Oracle Business Intelligence Applications Simon Miller 2013-06-28 Implement Oracle Business Intelligence Applications
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Provide actionable business intelligence across the enterprise to enable informed decision-making and streamlined
business processes. Oracle Business Intelligence Applications: Deliver Value Through Rapid Implementations shows how to
justify, configure, customize, and extend this complete package of BI solutions. You'll get a technical walkthrough of
Oracle Business Intelligence Applications architecture--from the dashboard to the data source--followed by best
practices for maximizing the powerful features of each application. You will also find out about stakeholders critical
to project approval and success. Optimize performance using Oracle Exalytics In-Memory Machine Deliver timely financial
information to managers with Oracle Financial Analytics Enable a streamlined, demand-driven supply chain via Oracle
Supply Chain and Order Management Analytics Provide end-to-end visibility into manufacturing operations with Oracle
Manufacturing Analytics Optimize supply-side performance through Oracle Procurement and Spend Analytics Use Oracle
Human Resources Analytics to provide key workforce information to managers and HR professionals Track the costs and
labor required to maintain and operate assets with Oracle Enterprise Asset Management Analytics Maintain visibility
into project performance via Oracle Project Analytics Provide actionable insight into sales opportunities using Oracle
Sales Analytics Enable superior customer service with Oracle Service Analytics
WS-BPEL 2.0 for SOA Composite Applications with Oracle SOA Suite 11g Matjaz B. Juric 2010-09-06 Define, model,
implement, and monitor real-world BPEL business processes with SOA powered BPM for Oracle SOA Suite with this book and
eBook.
Getting Started with Oracle Data Integrator 11g David Hecksel 2012-01-01 Combine high volume data movement, complex
transformations and real-time data integration with the robust capabilities of ODI in this practical guide.
Oracle SOA Governance 11g Implementation Luis Augusto Weir 2013-09-18 The book uses a concise and practical approach to
take you through all the steps necessary to create, run, and analyze your own Network Simulations.This book is ideal
for anyone wishing to quickly get to grips with Network Simulation whether you're an expert in networks or just a
beginner. It is perfect for all network engineers and administrators who wish to emulate networks using OMNet++ as a
preparation for building the actual network.
Oracle Business Intelligence 11g Developers Guide Mark Rittman 2012-09-22 Master Oracle Business Intelligence 11g
Reports and Dashboards Deliver meaningful business information to users anytime, anywhere, on any device, using Oracle
Business Intelligence 11g. Written by Oracle ACE Director Mark Rittman, Oracle Business Intelligence 11g Developers
Guide fully covers the latest BI report design and distribution techniques. Find out how to execute effective queries,
build accurate models, use scorecards and KPIs, create dynamic reports, set up dashboards, and publish to smartphones
and wireless devices. This Oracle Press guide contains comprehensive details on Oracle Exalytics In-Memory Machine, the
best-in-class, preintegrated BI platform. Install or upgrade to Oracle Business Intelligence 11g Develop and manage
custom Oracle Business Intelligence repositories Access relational, file, and multidimensional data sources Design
print-quality reports with Oracle Business Intelligence Publisher Create web-enabled analyses, dashboards, and
visualizations Integrate with other applications using Oracle Business Intelligence 11g Action Framework Employ
authentication, authorization, and row-level security Configure and deploy Oracle Exalytics In-Memory Machine
Oracle Discoverer 10g Handbook Michael Armstrong-Smith 2006-03-30 Generate detailed reports that will give your company
the competitive edge Put essential information in the hands of end-users across your organization using Oracle Business
Intelligence Discoverer 10g and the comprehensive information contained in this Oracle Press guide. You’ll learn, stepby-step, how to query databases and warehouses, format the results, and distribute dynamic, Web-enabled reports. All
features are covered in full detail, including OracleBI Discoverer Desktop, Workbook Wizard, Plus, Viewer, Discoverer
Administrator, Portlet Provider, OLAP, and Enterprise Manager. Real-world case studies and tutorials illustrate all of
the analysis, security, and reporting capabilities of Oracle Discoverer 10g. Set up, configure, and manage Oracle
Business Intelligence Discoverer 10g Perform ad hoc and fixed queries using the Workbook Wizard Integrate sorts,
calculations, percentages, and parameters using Discoverer Plus Create reports with graphs, tables, titles, headers,
footers, and margins Use Discoverer Viewer to review, format, export, email, and print reports Refine queries using
interactive pivoting, drilling, and Hyper Drilling Control OLAP workbooks using the Discoverer Catalog and Oracle
Enterprise Manager Establish access and sharing rights, and scheduling privileges with Discoverer Administrator Set up
and use Portal using Discoverer Portlet Provider and Portlets Implement query shortcuts, cascading parameters and
advanced analytic calculations using templates
Oracle Business Intelligence Enterprise Edition 12c Adrian Ward 2017-04-20 A comprehensive guide from Oracle experts,
that will act as your single point of reference for building an Oracle BI 12c system that turns data in actionable
insight. About This Book Come, start your first Oracle Business intelligence system and excel in BI with this
exhaustive guide An all-encompassing guide for your Oracle business intelligence needs Learn from the self-paced
professional guidance and implement Oracle business intelligence using this easy-to-follow guide by our experts Who
This Book Is For If your job includes working on data, improving the financial or operational performance of your
organization or you are a consultant for the above, then this book is for you. If you have been placed on a business
intelligence project, then this book is for you. If you are the Project Manager, Business Analyst or Data Scientist
then this book is for you. If you are an end user of Oracle Business Intelligence, then this book is for you too.
Having a basic understanding of databases and the use of Business Intelligence is expected, but no knowledge of Oracle
BI is required. What You Will Learn Install OBIEE in Windows, including how to create the underlying Weblogic
Application server and the required database Build the BI system repository, the vital engine connecting your data to
the front end of Oracle BI Develop effective analysis, draw out meaning from the data, and present it to end users on
interactive dashboards Build pixel-perfect, printable reports using the embedded BI Publisher feature Build agents for
actionable insight and enable your users to act on Business Intelligence at their desktop or on the move Understand the
various aspects of securing the Oracle BI system, from data restrictions to whole dashboard access rights Get
acquainted with the system management tools and methods available for the continuous improvement of your system In
Detail Oracle Business Intelligence Enterprise Edition (OBIEE) 12c is packed full of features and has a fresh approach
to information presentation, system management, and security. OBIEE can help any organization to understand its data,
to make useful information from data, and to ensure decision-making is supported by facts. OBIEE can focus on
information that needs action, alerting users when conditions are met. OBIEE can be used for data analysis, form
production, dashoarding, and workflow processes. We will introduce you to OBIEE features and provide a step-by-step
guide to build a complete system from scratch. With this guide, you will be equipped with a good basic understanding of
what the product contains, how to install and configure it, and how to create effective Business Intelligence. This
book contains the necessary information for a beginner to create a high-performance OBIEE 12c system. This book is also
a guide that explains how to use an existing OBIEE 12c system, and shows end users how to create. Style and approach
This book will take you from one feature to another in a step-by-step manner and will teach how you can create
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effective business intelligence using Oracle Business Intelligence Enterprise Edition. You will be taught how to create
BI solutions and dashboards from scratch. There will be multiple modules in the book, each module spread in chapters,
that will cover one aspect of business intelligence in a systematic manner.
Oracle Business Intelligence with Machine Learning Rosendo Abellera 2017-12-18 Use machine learning and Oracle Business
Intelligence Enterprise Edition (OBIEE) as a comprehensive BI solution. This book follows a when-to, why-to, and how-to
approach to explain the key steps involved in utilizing the artificial intelligence components now available for a
successful OBIEE implementation. Oracle Business Intelligence with Machine Learning covers various technologies
including using Oracle OBIEE, R Enterprise, Spatial Maps, and machine learning for advanced visualization and
analytics. The machine learning material focuses on learning representations of input data suitable for a given
prediction problem. This book focuses on the practical aspects of implementing machine learning solutions using the
rich Oracle BI ecosystem. The primary objective of this book is to bridge the gap between the academic state-of-the-art
and the industry state-of-the-practice by introducing you to machine learning with OBIEE. What You Will Learn See
machine learning in OBIEE Master the fundamentals of machine learning and how it pertains to BI and advanced analytics
Gain an introduction to Oracle R Enterprise Discover the practical considerations of implementing machine learning with
OBIEE Who This Book Is For Analytics managers, BI architects and developers, and data scientists.
SPSS Statistics for Data Analysis and Visualization Keith McCormick 2017-04-20 Dive deeper into SPSS Statistics for
more efficient, accurate,and sophisticated data analysis and visualization SPSS Statistics for Data Analysis and
Visualization goesbeyond the basics of SPSS Statistics to show you advancedtechniques that exploit the full
capabilities of SPSS. The authorsexplain when and why to use each technique, and then walk youthrough the execution
with a pragmatic, nuts and bolts example.Coverage includes extensive, in-depth discussion of advancedstatistical
techniques, data visualization, predictive analytics,and SPSS programming, including automation and integration
withother languages like R and Python. You'll learn the best methods topower through an analysis, with more efficient,
elegant, andaccurate code. IBM SPSS Statistics is complex: true mastery requires a deepunderstanding of statistical
theory, the user interface, andprogramming. Most users don't encounter all of the methods SPSSoffers, leaving many
little-known modules undiscovered. This bookwalks you through tools you may have never noticed, and shows youhow they
can be used to streamline your workflow and enable you toproduce more accurate results. Conduct a more efficient and
accurate analysis Display complex relationships and create bettervisualizations Model complex interactions and master
predictive analytics Integrate R and Python with SPSS Statistics for more efficient,more powerful code These "hidden
tools" can help you produce charts that simplywouldn't be possible any other way, and the support for otherprogramming
languages gives you better options for solving complexproblems. If you're ready to take advantage of everything
thispowerful software package has to offer, SPSS Statistics for DataAnalysis and Visualization is the expert-led
training youneed.
Oracle Database 11g Sam Alapati 2008-03-09 This brilliant new book gives readers the lowdown on the most important new
features in the latest release of Oracle's flagship database product. Authors Sam Alapati and Charles Kim are
experienced database administrators who go beyond regurgitating Oracle's new feature documentation to report on "what's
new that really matters." Readers whose careers are bound up in Oracle's database system need to know what's new. Sam
and Charles deliver with a rigor and candor that will help readers choose the best of the new features to apply in
their own environments.
Oracle on LinuxONE Susan Adamovich 2019-08-08 Oracle Database 12c running on Linux is available for deployment on IBM®
LinuxONE. The enterprise-grade Linux on LinuxONE solution is designed to add value to Oracle Database solutions,
including the new functions that are introduced in Oracle Database 12c. In this IBM Redbooks® publication, we explore
the IBM and Oracle Alliance and describe how Oracle Database benefits from LinuxONE. We then explain how to set up
Linux guests to install Oracle Database 12c. We also describe how to use the Oracle Enterprise Manager Cloud Control
Agent to manage Oracle Database 12c Release 1. Additionally, we discuss encryption for Oracle using Oracle Transparent
Data Encryption (TDE) on Oracle 12c Release 2. We also describe a successful consolidation project from sizing to
migration, performance management topics, and high availability. Finally, we end with a chapter about surrounding
Oracle with Open Source software. The audience for this publication includes database consultants, installers,
administrators, and system programmers. This publication is not meant to replace Oracle documentation, but to
supplement it with our experiences while installing and using Oracle products.
Oracle Enterprise Manager Grid Control 11g R1 Ashwin Kumar Karkala 2011-05-18 A Hands-on guide to modeling and managing
business services using Oracle Enterprise Manager 11g R1 using this book and eBook.
Migrating to the Cloud Tom Laszewski 2011-11-08 Migrating to the Cloud: Oracle Client/Server Modernization is a
reference guide for migrating client/server applications to the Oracle cloud. Organized into 14 chapters, the book
offers tips on planning, determining effort and budget, designing the Oracle cloud infrastructure, implementing the
migration, and moving the Oracle cloud environment into production. Aside from Oracle application and database cloud
offerings, the book looks at various tools and technologies that can facilitate migration to the cloud. It includes
useful code snippets and step-by-step instructions in database migration, along with four case studies that highlight
service enablement of DOS-based applications, Sybase to Oracle, PowerBuilder to APEX, and Forms to Java EE. Finally, it
considers current challenges and future trends in cloud computing and client/server migration. This book will be useful
to IT professionals, such as developers, architects, database administrators, IT project managers, and executives, in
developing migration strategies and best practices, as well as finding appropriate solutions. Focuses on Oracle
architecture, Middleware and COTS business applications Explains the tools and technologies necessary for your legacy
migration Gives useful information about various strategies, migration methodologies and efficient plans for executing
migration projects
Emerging Technologies for Academic Libraries in the Digital Age LiLi Li 2009-01-30 This book is written to promote
academic strategic management and envision future innovations for academic library resources, services and instructions
in the digital age. It provides academic executives, consultants, instructors, IT specialists, librarians, LIS
students, managers, trainers and other professionals with the latest information for developing trends of emerging
technologies applied to student-centred and service-oriented academic learning environments. This book explores various
fields where key emerging technologies may have great implications on academic library information technologies,
academic library management, academic library information services, and academic library internal operations. Reflects
most recent emerging technologies which might impact on library administrations, resources, services and instructions
Draws a clear roadmap how and where to monitor emerging technologies which began to emerge under academic library
environments Provides practical and realistic suggestions and solutions how to utilize emerging technologies in
academic learning environments
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Oracle Database XE 11gR2 Jump Start Guide Asif Momen 2012-07-10 Build and manage your Oracle Database XE environment
with this fast paced, practical guide
Oracle Business Intelligence and Essbase Solutions Guide Rosendo Abellera 2016-11-30 This book highlights the practical
aspects of using Oracle Essbase and Oracle Business Intelligence Enterprise Edition (OBIEE) as a comprehensive BI
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solution. It explains the key steps involved in Oracle Essbase and OBIEE implementations. Using case studies, the book
covers Oracle Essbase for analytical BI and data integration, using OBIEE for operational BI including presentation
services and BI Publisher for real-time reporting services, Self-service BI– in terms of VLDB, scalability, high
performance, stability, long-lasting and ease of use that saves time, effort, and costs, while maximizing ROI.
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